
Hello everyone!
This week, our Highland athletes participated in the cross country
running meet. We are very proud of how they represented our
school. One of our students even made it into the top 20 and will be
going on to compete at the next level.
Mrs. Snowball and Mrs. Hipgrave's class did some planting in the
Butterfly Garden on Thursday. We have a new tree and some new
bushes to add to our natural classroom. Make sure you check it out
when you come by the school.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Kerry

On Monday Oct. 16th, we will be having our second School Council Meeting. Please consider
joining this small but mighty group! We meet virtually at 6:30. You can join the meeting by following
this link: https://kprdsb.webex.com/meet/kerry_zinkiewich

When students compete on a sports team, they have to wear team
shirts to show they represent Highland Heights. We're thrilled to
announce that our school is now offering custom team jerseys for
just $32. Students in grades 4-8 have the unique opportunity to
select their top 3 jersey number choices, and the chosen number
will be theirs to proudly wear throughout their time at Highland
Heights and for each sports team they play on. It's a fantastic way
to foster a sense of belonging and school spirit. Don't miss out on
this fantastic opportunity to represent your school with pride. Orders can be made through School
Cash Online, if you need a paper copy, please contact the office or your child's teacher.

Our Mystery word hints this week were:

The Mystery Word is a eight letter adjective that begins with an 'r' and is a word that describes
someone or something very hungry
It is similar to famished and starving
It is not similar to full, sated or satisfied
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It makes sense in this sentence "During the night, the _____ deer ate all of the plants from our
garden."

Do you have any guesses as to what the word might be? Ask your child if you are right!

Thank you for those of you who have filled out the gratitude survey. I've been copying them and
sharing them with the staff on a bulletin board. Please continue to share those with me so that I
can help the staff understand just how much they are appreciated! You can use this google form to
share it with me.

Kerry Zinkiewich
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